Our Case Number: ABP-318683-23
Your Reference: Starrus Eco Holdings

Pleanala

Tom Phillips Associates
c¢/o Brian Minogue

80 Harcourt Street
Dublin 2

D02 F449

Date: 14 December 2023

Re: Demolition of all existing waste processing buildings on site and construction of a new modernised
multi-processing facility.
Panda Waste, Ballymount Road Upper, Ballymount, Dublin 24

Dear Sir/ Madam,

An Bord Pleanala has received your application for permission under section 37E of the Planning and
Development Act 2000, as amended.

Please find enclosed a receipt for the fee lodged.

Please be advised that the Board will forward to you a copy of any submission(s) received in relation to
the proposed development.

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned officer of the Board.
Please quote the above mentioned An Bord Pleanala reference number in any correspondence or
telephone contact with the Board.

Yours faithfully,

L =

Lauren Griffin ¥
Executive Officer
Direct Line: 01 8737244
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